Laser Tag Reminder for DOC Students: Thursday at 6 p.m.
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A reminder that tomorrow evening — Thursday, 6 November — the Department of
Communication Peer Mentors invite you to attend and participate in laser tag. In
addition to DOC students and mentors, Professors Jenkins, Cos, Scanlon and
Neumann are all planning on attending. The event takes place this Thursday,
November 6th and carpools leave RIT at 6 p.m. from the administration (Eastman
bldg.) circle near the Sentinel sculpture. The event, which includes 3 games of
laser tag and a pizza dinner, costs $10. Sign up for the event by going to the
Department of Communication office by Wednesday afternoon.
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